
26/07/2020 

MRS Judith Hayden 
32 Abbott RD 
Nth Curl Curl NSW 2099 
jahayden77@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

DA2020/0661 Proposed Mobile tower in John Fisher Park
should NOT be allowed. Say NO to the tower

!. Previous community agreement from council that no towers were to be erected in public parks 
and reserves

2. Lock of community support: 2 previous attempts yielded overwhelming community opposition 
to a tower of any kind

3. Insufficient need. No data provided on numbers of people who'd benefit. Emergency calls can 
be made on any network

4. Adverse visual and social effects. Large numbers of people use and enjoy the park. residents 
value the open space and views. don't block it with a tower.

5. Plan of Management should't allow it. It's too close to the bank of the lagoon in what's called 
the "ripian zone". This area is an area under rehabilitation

6. Undesirable precedent. Once one telco is allowed to build, others may co-locate or be 
permitted to build more towers in the park.

7. Council agreed in 2008 thayt no permanent structure allowed in John Fisher park during 
negotiations with netball hard surface dispute.

Big business Like OPTUS should not be allowed to ruin our amazing park keep the park for the 
people not big business.

Kevin and Judith Hayden 
32 Abbott road 
North curl Curl 2099

.
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Subject: Online Submission


